
IMPROVEMENTS ARE COMING TO TOWER AVENUE
The City is planning to reconfi gure and rehabilitate pavement along Tower Avenue, 
between N 28th Street and Belknap Street, in the spring of 2025. The project 
will include a new landscaped median and pedestrian accessibility and safety 
improvements. 

To learn more about the Tower Avenue Project, scan the QR code or visit 
the website at: www.TowerAve.com

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Join us at the upcoming public mee  ng to learn more about improvements 
and provide your input. For more info, visit the project website. 

We want to hear from you! 
ATTEND THE PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE ON MARCH 5

Date: Wednesday, March 5th, 2025
Time: Stop by any  me between 4:30pm and 6:00pm (Brief presenta  on at 5)
Loca  on: Superior Public Library - 1530 Tower Ave, Superior, WI 54880



City of Superior
1316 N 14th
Superior, WI 554880

QUESTIONS?

Chris Carlson, Assistant Public Works Director
carlsonc@superiorwi.gov

Kara Czapinskik, Administra  ve Assistant
czapinskik@superiorwi.gov

For more info, visit the project website: 

www.TowerAve.com

Improvements are coming 
to Tower Avenue


